
From: Wong, Elaine
To: LegislativeServices
Subject: Fwd: Critical information shared at Campbell River Council meeting Feb 29, 2024
Date: Monday, March 18, 2024 8:49:13 AM

From: Slavica Vukmanovic 
Date: March 17, 2024 at 3:18:41 PM PDT
To: Mayor <Mayor@burnaby.ca>, "Calendino, Attilio Pietro"
<AttilioPietro.Calendino@burnaby.ca>, "Dhaliwal, Sav"
<Sav.Dhaliwal@burnaby.ca>, "Gu, Alison" <ALISON.GU@burnaby.ca>,
"Keithley, Joe" <Joe.Keithley@burnaby.ca>, "Lee, Richard"
<Richard.Lee@burnaby.ca>, "Santiago, Maita"
<Maita.Santiago@burnaby.ca>, "Tetrault, Daniel"
<Daniel.Tetrault@burnaby.ca>, "Wang, James"
<James.Wang@burnaby.ca>
Cc: JoinUs@independentbc.ca, councillor.chapman@campbellriver.ca,
Slavica Vukmanovic 

Subject: Critical information shared at Campbell River Council
meeting Feb 29, 2024

﻿
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask
for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is
malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

 
Dear Mayor and Council Members,
 

I have lived in Burnaby for more than 20 years. I am sending this
recording from a recent Council meeting in Campbell River because it
is urgent and affects every community in BC, including us here in
Burnaby

Please watch the first 30 minutes of the Campbell River
Municipal Meeting: February 29, 2024

What the meeting was about such as the bills in question and the
concern of doctors about government overreach that would prevent
doctors from doing their job and the trust and confidentiality between
doctor patient and informed consent. Bills (C-31, 36, 44, 46 and 47) 

1. Dr. Ingrid Pincott, ND, regarding the Health Professions and
Occupations Act

2. Dr. Anna Kindy MD regarding all the bills mentioned above.   
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This information was very concerning to all council members in
Campbell River and one member even expressed his anger and
upset over government overreach. 

I simply ask you to view and listen to this presentation and let me
know your thoughts and feelings. 

Many people have tried to bring this information to the attention of
elected representatives for well over a year now, finally these two
brave doctors have managed to get the active attention of their
Council in Campbell River.

I believe you will be shocked to find out what has passed into law! It is
urgent we all act now, especially those elected to serve the
community. I welcome your response or the opportunity to meet over
coffee to discuss this further. It is so important to keep the elected
members of our City informed, engaged and ready to take action to
ensure the safety and health of our community.

I have copied one of the Councillors in Campbell River who
expressed the urgent need to engage directly with other
municipalities. 

Independent BC Initiative have offered to track each of the 161
municipalities in BC that receive this communication.

Please understand that time is of the essence. The Union of BC
Municipalities (UBCM) convention in September is simply too late to
put off discussing this and acting then. The time to take action is now.

I look forward to hearing from you soon. Thank you very much
for your time and attention.

Respectfully,

Slavica Vukmanovic




